
 
 

 

A new road status for Wood Court, Foster 
 

Council is proposing to declare a road status over land in Wood Court, Foster. 

 

Council owns the land, which currently functions as a road reserve, but this is not captured in 

the land’s legal description.  

 

This is a procedural matter only and does not affect the physical aspect of the road. 

 

Council will commence statutory procedures in accordance with the Road Management Act 

2004 and the Local Government Act 1989, and will give public notice of its intention. 

Submissions from the public are welcome. 
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